




          Bratislava, 20th January 2016





Dear teacher!

I am writing you about my Christmas holidays. My Christmas holidays were perfect. On Christmas Eve we were together in my uncle´s house. They had nice decoration and a Christmas tree. My aunt and uncle prepared dinner. In the evening Santa came. My cousin was very happy and we all were too. On New Year´s Day we went on cottage. This was very beautiful place. I was with my friend on New Year´s Eve. We shouted „Happy New Year“. And then rang the bells. On the second day my mother came for me. And we were on cottage. On Saturday morning we woke up and left cottage. We went  to home. On Thursday we came on other cottage to our friends. We went on Wellness on Friday. We swam in the pool. This was amazing. Then on Saturday we went to home. Goodbye.
                   From Lulu! 






Lulu Osvaldová 5.A
